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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Sabrina Sternschuss, Mid Atlantic Regional Director

Date:

September 4, 2020


Subject:
NADE Mid-Atlantic End of Year Report
Thank you for allowing me this opportunity to serve as the Mid-Atlantic Region Director.

During this past year, I have sent out regular updates to the Chapter Presidents providing them with information regarding membership and board news.    I also would notify my region with all National updates and provide them with information regarding proposed changes to our program.  The retention and growth of our region has often been a concern, and with the COVID-19 Nationwide Pandemic, it has been found to be more difficult.  Although our numbers remain low, we have seen an influx in two of our chapters that were previously dormant.  
Here are some of the highlights from the Mid-Atlantic Region:

Pennsylvania:

Excellent new from this state, as they have become active!  They have officially registered two members in our region, and plan to do more recruiting when they are back in the office.   
West Virginia:

West Virginia has been busy, despite COVID 19!  Although many of their fundraising ideas have been placed on a temporary hold, they have continued to remain connected with one another, as well as maintaining their Facebook page.  In addition, their chapter has grown again, now with twelve members!  They have been successful in establishing themselves as a non-profit cooperation of the state and in March received notification that they have been approved of their 501c3 status.  In addition, their chapter has been successful in being able to pay for all of their renewal fees for their members, making them have one of the highest memberships in the Mid-Atlantic region.  
District of Columbia:

Unfortunately, COVID-19 has affected the Capital Area office deeply.   Many of the planned fundraising and philanthropic events were placed on hold.  While we have experienced some minimal growth, our office as also experienced difficulty retaining the older members.    

Maryland 

Despite multiple attempts to reach out to the President of MADE, I have not been successful in getting an update regarding their recent activities.

Delaware:

Despite multiple attempts to reach out to the President of DADE, I have not been successful in getting an update regarding their recent activities.

Virginia:

Despite multiple attempts to reach out to the President of VADE, I have not been successful in getting an update regarding their recent activities.

